Variation of condition 7 of planning SBD/112/82 to allow: Paddock Bungalow to be free from tie with Cliveden Stud Farm and to allow the property to be used in connection with anyone connected to the livery who owns 1 horse or more. 
 Paddock Bungalow Huntswood Lane Taplow Buckinghamshire SL6 0JE
Ref. No: 17/02006/RVC 
Variation of condition 5 & 6 of ER/1466/68:To allow Cliveden Main House to be free from the tie with Cliveden Stud Farm and to allow the stables on Cliveden Stud Farm to be used as independent livery practices and released from the conditional tie to Cliveden Stud Farm. 
 Cliveden Stud Cliveden Road Taplow Buckinghamshire SL6 0HL
Ref. No: 17/02002/RVC 
Variation of condition 2 of planning permission ER/1755/71 to allow: 1 and 2 Garden Cottages to be free from tie with Cliveden Stud Farm and to allow properties to be used in connection with anyone connected to the livery who owns 1 horse or more. 
 1 & 2 Garden Cottages Cliveden Road Taplow Buckinghamshire
Ref. No: 17/02005/RVC 

The Hitcham and Taplow Society objects to these applications. 

The Society has been in existence for over 50 years. It has a main objective to ensure that all development within the district is of the highest standard and preserves the quality of the environment.  It represents a significant proportion of the residents of Taplow.


The SBDC  Local Plan Policy GB7 states that:
“The removal of an agricultural or forestry worker’s condition from a dwelling will only be permitted where it is clearly demonstrate that:
a) there is no longer a need for a worker on the holding, nor is there likely to be within the foreseeable future: and
b) there is no foreseeable need for such a dwelling in the area”

We appear to have a situation where a developer with no interest in horses buys a working stud farm. The stud farm operation is closed and the site neglected. Additionally it is sub-let to companies who materially contribute to decline of the site, as various enforcement orders from SBDC attest. With the site in a run-down state, the developer then applies as above on the grounds that there is no need for the stud farm.

SBDC approval of the application would show that the planning system is seriously deficient and that it is not working in the interests of residents.
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